
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In writing this term we will be looking at the book Little Red Riding Hood by Lari Don.  On Thursday 

19th September, Year 1 will be having a dress up day for an experience day to assist in our learning of 

the story.  Children will need to come to school dressed as a Grandma/Grandpa.  If you are unsure of 

ideas, please see your classroom teachers.  

It will be a fun day and we cannot wait to see everyone dressed up!  

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely  

The Year 1 Team 

 


